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Division of Higher Education 
423 Main Street, Suite 400 • Little Rock, Arkansas • 72201-3818 • (501) 371°2000 • Fax (501) 371-2001 

Johnny Key 
Secretary 

May 16, 2022 

The Honorable Ronald Caldwell, Chair 
The Honorable Gary Deffenbaugh, Chair 
ALC - Lottery Oversight Committee 
State Capitol Building 
Little Rock, AR 72201 

Dear Senator Caldwell and Representative Deffenbaugh: 

Maria Markham, Ph.D. 
Director 

Pursuant to Arkansas Code Annotated 23-115-801 (d)(2)(A), I am submitting for your review 
the enclosed report on the department's budget for the administrative expenditures allowed 
under this subsection. 

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this request. Please call me at (501) 371-
2030 or Nick Fuller at (501) 371-2026 if you need additional information. 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Maria Markham 
Director 





 

Division of Higher Education 
423 Main Street, Suite 400 • Little Rock, Arkansas• 72201-3818 • (501) 371-2000 • Fax (501) 371-2001 

Johnny Key 
Secretary 

July 28, 2022 

Mr. Eric Hagler, Director 
Arkansas Scholarship Lottery 
P.O. Box 3238 
Little Rock, AR 72203-3238 

Dear Mr. Hagler: 

Maria Markham, Ph.D. 

Director 

Pursuant A.C.A 23-115-801 (d)(2)(B), I am requesting reimbursement in the amount of 
$1,723,995.31 for the Arkansas Division of Higher Education FY 2022 reimbursable 
administrative direct costs associated with the scholarships awarded funded with the net 
proceeds of the Arkansas Scholarship Lottery. Please find attached a breakdown of these 
costs. 

Upon receipt of the reimbursement, the funds will be deposited to the Higher Education 
Grants Fund. If you require additional information or have questions, please contact Nick 
Fuller at 501.371.2026. 

Thanks you for your consideration in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Maria Markham, Ph.D. 
Director 








